WRIGHTSTOWN COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
DEPARTMENT OF ATHLETICS & ACTIVITIES

March 30, 2019

Dear Parents:

We had a great response last year, so we brought it back! Bellin Health will be offering onsite sport physicals
for our students that participate in athletics, at the cost of $20. Bellin physicians, athletic trainers and staff will
come to the middle and high school during the school day. This year, an electrocardiogram will be included in
the exam, unless parents opt out on the permission slip below. Students will be scheduled in 15 minute slots
(parents are welcome to attend). The physical will be good for the 19-20 and 20-21 school year, offered right at
school AND Bellin donates the $20 fee back to the Athletic Department. Last year Bellin donated a check for
over $2000! The dates for the onsite clinic will be Thursday, May 9th for High School and Thursday May
23rd for Middle School. There will be a maximum number of students Bellin is able to see. Scheduling will be
on a first come first serve basis, after the signed permission slip and payment are received at school. We will
then be in touch to schedule times.

Physicals can also be done with your primary care doctor but if would prefer the convenience and low cost of
taking care of this at school please complete the form below, and the parent portions of the applicable
Pre-participation Physical Evaluation Form to hand in at your student’s school office, with $20 by Friday, April
26th.

Go Tigers!

Robert Caelwaerts
9-12 Activities Director
Craig Haese

5-8 Activities Director

| give permission for my son/daughter to have a physical by Bellin Health at Wrightstown MS/HS at the cost of
$20. Make checks payable to: BELLIN HEALTH
Parent Signature

Athletes Name Grade
I decline to have the free electrocardiogram as part of the pre-participation exam for my child. Initials

Which is the best way to reach you for scheduling? Phone: Email
Please return bottom portion of this sheet, $20 and Pre-participation Physical Evaluation Forms by Friday, April 26th.

600 High Street « P.O. Box 128 « Wrightstown, WI 54180
Phone: 920-532-0525 ext. 5010 « Fax: 920-532-0860 « www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us
email + CAELWAERTS@wrightstown.k12.wi.us or HAESE@wrightstown.k12.wi.us



https://www.wiaawi.org/Health/FormsPhysicalandPublications.aspx
mailto:CAELWAERTS@wrightstown.k12.wi.us
mailto:HAESE@wrightstown.k12.wi.us

